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Rosenberg Corey

From: Eriksson2@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:42 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: oppose HB 2004-A

I am a landlord in Multnomah County and I URGE you to OPPOSE HB 2004-A.  This bill does not 
help landlords or tenants.  Do not continue to handicap all of us! 
  
Debi Lee 
Owner in St. Johns 


